
On Apr 6, 2011, at 11:22 AM, Cherry, Brian K wrote: 

> I never received it nor am I aware that anyone at PG&E received it. 
> 
> —Original Message— 
> From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
> Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 10:51 AM 
> To: Cherry, Brian K; Brian.Prusnek@sce.com; Mattes, Martin 
> Cc: Bob Finkeistein 
> Subject: FW: Draft Resolution L-411 - TURN Letter On Alternative 
> Approach 
> 
> Hi there, 
> 
> This was sent to the service list yesterday. Brian C - you mentioned 
> you 
> didn't receive it. I have also copied Bob from TURN in case you have 
> questions. 
> 
> marzia 
> 
> —Original Message— 
> From: Bob Finkeistein [mailto:bfinkelstein@turn.org] 
> Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2011 10:38 AM 
> To: Peevey, Michael R.; Simon, Timothy A.; Florio, Michel Peter; 
> Sandoval, Catherine J.K.; Ferron, Mark 
> Cc: Perlstein, Joel T.; Zafar, Marzia; Galvin, Michael J.; Lindh, 
> Frank; 
> Aguilar, Arocles; Weismehl, Philip S.; Wetzell, Mark S.; Minkin, 
> Angela 
> K.; Phillips, Paul S.; Tisdale, Matthew; Brown, Carol A. 
> Subject: Draft Resolution L-411 - TURN Letter On Alternative Approach 
> 
> 
> TURN intends to serve this on the current service list for the Draft 
> Resolution as well as on the parties represented at last week's all­
> party meeting. 
> 
> Bob Finkeistein 
> TURN 
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